
From: Nathan Koenigsknecht
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 5542 Testimony - Please Support Package 101 and 105
Date: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 8:13:01 AM

I write to ask you to support package 101 and package 105 in the OWRD Budget. Both my
business and my recreational time is dependent on healthy rivers and water levels.  

Thank you for your consideration.

Nathan Koenigsknecht
Portland, OR
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